
 

 



 

 

A warm hello from Aalen! 

Hockey-Club Suebia Aalen would liketo invite you to our 34th edition of our IHHT 

on 9th & 10th November 2024 

 

On the first weekend in november the Karl-Weiland-Halle (Friedrichstrasse 72, 

Aalen) gets the place to be for all, that go crazy for indoor hockey. Exciting games 

and an enthusiatic crowd will await you. Snacks and drinks for fair prices will be sold 

by our Suebia-family. 

 

Saturday evening the big tournament party will start. The party will take place in an 

old industry building called „Frapé“. Before the dancefloor gets openend a team 

dinner with all teams will be hosted at the same location. The motto off this years 

party will be sent to you a few weeks before the tournament starts.  

 

In our lovely small city center the short distances are an big advantage. All locations 

of this years tournament are within easy walking distance. For those who want to 

start their trip already on friday, we offer a casual get-together in some pubs in our 

old town. All teams will get a hotel guide ahead of the tournament to plan their trip 

perfectly.  

  



 

 

The registration fee is 300€ per team. If a women’s and a men’s team are registered, 

the fee will be 550€ in total. For each team ten tokens for the team dinner are 

included. Additional tokens can be purchased for 15€ per token. In this case, please 

inform us within your registration message. Like in the past, we serve free mineral 

water during the matches. 

Hockey-Club Suebia Aalen looks forward to an exiciting hockey weekend with a long 

players night and unforgetttable moment for all of our guests! 

Register now! And see you soon in Aalen! 

Registration via mail:  ihht@hockey-aalen.de 

Registration via post: Postfach 1388 

73403 Aalen 

Deadline for your registration: 20th October 2024 

 

For further questions, feel free to contact us: 

Mail: ihht@hockey-aalen.de 

Tel: +491522/2567413 

Social: 
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